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From: Bill Hough
To: City Council; Public Comment
Subject: Public comment on agenda item #2 on 2/14/2023 agenda
Date: Friday, February 10, 2023 9:33:42 AM

It is past time to terminate the Emergency Declaration Resolution regarding COVID-19. The virus is no longer a death sentence, and it's not clear if it ever was unless you have comorbidities.

In fact, California will end plans to mandate COVID-19 vaccines for schoolchildren by the end of this month, California Department of Public Health officials told EdSource as reported here: https://url.avanan.click/v2/___https://edsource.org/2023/california-ends-
plans-for-kids-covid-vaccine-
mandate/685077___.YXAzOmxvc2FsdG9zY2E6YTpvOmQ0YzI3N2EzN2I3NWJhMzNlZTk1ZjY2YTljZWE2MzJkOjY6MWFhYTo5Yjc0ZDZlMzljZWVhZDQ2ZjAxY2I4NWEwYzU0Nzg4NDA5NWZiYmJiNTBiMWRlMGJkOWQxY2E5NjJkYjcyZmJhOnA6VA

This is about three years too late.

Bill Hough
Los Altos Resident and taxpayer
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